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I listened to the testimony at the Rulemaking hearing yesterday and agree with everybody that gave their statements
against the changes proposed. Now I’m understanding that over 1000 people sent in written statements and you’re
cutting off additional oral testimonies.

If you proceed with unconstitutional rules, you should be removed immediately.

Dale Schmidt

Sent from my iPhone



